
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

Detective Pablo J. Abril is retiring after 15 years of 

service with the State of Florida. Prior to his state 

employment, he served in the United States Air Force 

and retired honorably after 20 years of service with the 

rank of 1st sergeant. He holds a Master’s Degree in 

management from Embry-Riddle Aeronautical 

University.  

In 2005, Detective Abril was hired by Department of 

Highway Safety & Motor Vehicles as a Field Supervisor. 

In 2007, he was hired by the Department of Financial 

Services, Office of Financial Regulation as a Financial 

Investigator, then in 2009, by the Division of 

Investigative & Forensic Services, Bureau of Insurance 

Fraud (BIF) as a Detective, where he remained until his 

retirement.  

While with BIF, Detective Abril worked in the Broward 

and Miami Field Offices. He was assigned to a Public 

Adjuster Taskforce and later handled PIP/auto related 

fraud investigations. He was nominated for the 2019 

FIFEC Law Enforcement Fraud Fighter of the Year 

award for “Operation Vehicle Roulette.”, a multi-

defendant investigation. Detective Abril held the 

distinction of being a Field Training Officer, 

Evidence Custodian, and Lead Detective under 

Miami Auto Fraud Squad 4.  
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DIFS thanks Detective Pablo Abril 
for his dedication and efforts in the 

fight against insurance fraud. 


